
 
 

Wanslea Grandcare Youth Camp 
 
 

 

Wanslea is excited to announce that we will be running 2 camps in January 2019 school holidays for teenagers 

aged 13 - 17 years who live in the full time care of grandparents. The camps will be lots of fun with heaps of 

different activities for young people to try including; 

 

 Abseiling 

 Rock Climbing 

 Comedy Workshop 

 Photography/Film Making 

 Music 

 Bush survival skills 

 Drama 

 Noongar Sports 

 Ghost Stories! 

 Surfing Lessons 

 Kayaking 

 Art 

 Baking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
* Please note: activities are not yet finalised and may vary between camps. If you have suggestions for activities please let Maddie know ASAP!   We will do 

our best to incorporate suggestions. 
* 

Please register your interest ASAP to avoid disappointment 
 

These camps are FREE  and transport to and from each camp will be provided  

Please nominate which camp you would like to attend 

 
Lions Myalup Pine Cottages Camp, Myalup, 14 -17 January 2019 or 

Camp Quaranup, Albany, 21 -24 January 2019 
 

If you are, or know of a young person who would like to attend please contact Camp Coordinator, Maddie 

McLeod email mmcleod@wanslea.asn.au or call on 9245 2441 for further information and a registration form. 

 

The camps are part of the Wanslea Grandcare Research Project.  The camps will be evaluated by Edith Cowan University. 

Grandchildren will be asked to complete a short survey before, after and three months post camp, and attend a focus group at 

the camp.  Grandparents will be asked to participate in a focus group and a short telephone discussion after the camp. More 

details, plus information and consent forms about this will be supplied with your camp documentation. These forms also 

contain the contact details of the ECU research team if you have any questions about the research you would like to ask. 

This research has been approved by the Edith Cowan University Human Research Ethics Committee 
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